
 

 

Wednesday 20 April 2016 

Colleges Scotland’s Statement on the EIS Ballot Results 

Shona Struthers, Chief Executive, Colleges Scotland said:  

“The vote by EIS members to accept the pay offer is a welcome step forward and will be a relief to 

college students across Scotland who are undertaking coursework and studying for exams.  We 

have worked hard with the EIS to reach a settlement and we are pleased that EIS members have 

accepted the offer.  This is a significant step forward and we can now work together to develop the 

roadmap to a harmonised workforce which is an integral part of the offer”. 

ENDS 

 
For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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